
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 November 2003 

19. TEMPORARY ADJOURNMENT OF MEETING 
 
 The meeting was temporarily adjourned at 5.35pm, to enable Board members to travel to 

Canon Street to inspect the site of the proposed kerb and channel renewal project.  The meeting was 
then reconvened on site in Canon Street at 5.48pm, for this purpose. 

 


